
Chairman Cutrona, Vice Chair Gross, Ranking Member Somani, and 

members of the Health Provider Services Committee, thank you for allowing 

me to provide support testimony for HB 319; “The Conscientious Right to 

Refuse Act.” 

I encourage a vote in favor of this bill. 

 

I can be reached for further comment or to ask questions at the mobile 

number provided under separate cover. 

Jonathan R. Broadbent 


